
Dear Parents and Carers, Tuesday 14th May 2024

We would love to take your child on a trip to the Bristol Zoo Project on Tuesday 11th June
2024. It should be an exciting day where we will be on an ‘African Adventure’ and linking our
learning to both our English and Science curriculum.

We will travel by coach, leaving school at 9am and returning by 3:15pm. On the day of the trip,
please can your child come to school in a school polo, sweat shirt, comfortable light trousers
and wearing suitable footwear for walking in. A light or packable raincoat may be needed.

Please provide your child with a packed lunch and a drink of water in a backpack.
Please ensure that your child is already wearing sun cream and has a sunhat if it’s hot.

The cost of the trip, which has been kindly subsidised by the PTA, is £6.50. This covers the
cost of the coach, entry to the zoo and a session with an Education Officer. Your child will not
be denied a place on the trip if you decline to make a payment; however, the school cannot
proceed with the trip unless there are sufficient contributions for it to be financed. Please speak
to Mr Moss if you have any concerns.

Please return the slip below to the school office and make the payment by Friday 24th May.

We will need some adult help on the day so please indicate below if you are able to come with
us. Thank you.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Miss Dymond, Miss Miles, Mrs Wilcox and Ms Gittins
 
————————————————————————————————————————
 
I do / do not give permission for my child to visit the Bristol Zoo Project on Tuesday 11th June
2024.

I enclose a donation of £6.50
 
I am able to help on the day

Child’s Name: ____________________________
 
Parent’s Signature: _________________________


